

EAA CHAPTER-690 **NAV-COM**

MEETINGS 2ND FRIDAY EACH MONTH AT STONE MOUNTAIN AIRPORT-8:00 P.M.

EDITOR: Rex Davis, 3416-B Water Vistas Pkwy, Lawrenceville, GA 30245 Telephone: 921-6897

OFFICERS

Tom Ferraro, President 5183 Arbor Lane Lilburn, GA 30247 923-1849

Boyce Miller, Vice President 1098 Sharonton Drive Stone Mountain, GA 30083 294-7670

Chapter Designees

Robert M. Chafer Atlanta, GA 30338 457-6081

Gerald Collins 2275 Dunhaven Court 1598 S. Indian Creek Drive Stone Mountain, GA 30083 288-7090

Henry Warner, Secretary 6349 Danbury Lane Norcross, GA 30093 449-9775

Richard Strand, Treasurer 4433 Lake Ivanhoe Drive Tucker, GA 30084 938-9154

> Chapter Tools & Materials Frank E. Wilcox 2996 Nappa Trail Stone Mountain, GA 30087 469-9323

CHAPTER MEETING

The Chapter meeting for May will be about the final details for the Fly-In for the next day and Dennis Balsam will have a film from McDonnell-Douglas on a number of their aircraft.

The meeting will be Friday May 11, 1984 at the Stone Mountain Airport and will start at 8:00p.m..

CHAPTER AIR FAIR/FLY-IN

The Chapter "AIR FAIR/FLY-IN" will be this Saturday May 12, 1984. There will be pancake breakfast, workshops, seminars, displays, movies, a hot dog lunch and various other items.

Be sure to invite your friends to participate and the event will take-off at 8:00 a.m..

EAA RAIN CAPES "ON SALE". EAA's move to the EAA Aviation Center in Oshkosh has brought to light an oversupply of bright yellow rain capes printed with blue EAA logos. They would be a great fundraising item or emergency sale item for fly-ins

Originally priced at \$2,00 each they are now offered for \$20.60 per box of twenty-five capes shipping paid to your U.S. or Canadian doorstep. Wisconsin residents add 5% (\$1.00) sales tax. Please address your order, remittance and shipping address (street addresses only-no P.O. Boxes) to the Merchandise Department at the EAA Aviation Center.

This offer is limited to supplies on hand, order your supply HOW

NEW CHAPTER NEWSLETTER EDITOR

Effective starting with the June Newsletter, John Owens will become the Chapter Editor. John's address is 4947 Mystere Circle, Lilburn, GA 30247. His telephone number is 469-1444. Please give John your support.

The reason that I am resigning as the Chapter Editor is that sometime during the next 3 to 6 months I will be transferred to Florida. It has been a pleasure to serve as your Chapter Editor and to be associated with a very active group of EAA'ers. Thank you for the support in the past.

Chapter Editor, Rex Davis

JOEL'S LOOKING FOR A PROJECT

Joel Levine is interested in a Stinson, Champ, or any classic project either in partnership or outright. Joel's telephone is 394-5466.

EAA ULTRALIGHT '84: EAA Ultrahght '84 Chairman, Peter Strombom, reports that Ann Welch has graciously agreed to be our goest of honor and keynote speaker at the event. Ann began flying airplanes in 1934 and gliders in 1937. She is currently President of the FAI Microlight/Ultralight Committee. She has had a long and illustrious career in aviation including a stint as a ferry pilot during WWII. She is an accomplished speaker and very much in demand in her home country. We are delighted and honored to have her as our keynote speaker for EAA Ultralight 84 on June 15 16 and 17.